
From: Alan Nettey  
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2013 5:23 PM 
To: 'Emily Agus' 
Cc: NI Enquiries 
Subject: RE: Query on the Interpretation of Capacity 

  
Dear Ms Agus 
  
Thank you for your e-mail and attached documents.  As advised previously the interpretation 
of legislation is ultimately a matter for the Courts and not the Planning Inspectorate and I 
suggest that you take your own legal advice on this issue.  If you have an application for an 
NSIP or are concerned about an application for an NSIP and it is appropriate for you to put 
forward your arguments relating to capacity this will be considered by the Planning 
Inspectorate in the context of the case.  Please note that the Planning Inspectorate is unable 
to make any findings on whether or not any project is an NSIP until an application has been 
submitted.    
  
Yours Sincerely 
  
Alan Nettey 
Case Officer 
Major Applications & Plans 
The Planning Inspectorate 
Temple Quay House 
Temple Quay 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 
 
Work number: 0303 444 5075 
Work mobile: 0752 775 11 11 
Email: alan.nettey@infrastructure.gsi.gov.uk  
Web: www.planningportal.gov.uk/planninginspectorate (Planning Inspectorate 
casework and appeals) 
Web: www.planningportal.gov.uk/infrastructure (Planning Inspectorate's National 
Infrastructure Planning portal) 
This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Information Charter before sending information to the Planning 
Inspectorate.  
  
 

mailto:alan.nettey@infrastructure.gsi.gov.uk
http://www.planningportal.gov.uk/planninginspectorate
http://www.planningportal.gov.uk/infrastructure
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate/about/personal-information-charter

